
 

 

  
 
No. 029/25 
   
 
13th February 2025 
 
 
TO ALL BRANCHES 

 

 

Dear Colleague,  

 

PALESTINE DEMONSTRATION – SATURDAY 15TH FEBRUARY  

 

As branches will be aware, the CWU has joined other trade unions and millions of people 

in standing against ethnic cleansing and calling for a peaceful resolution to the war in 

Palestine. Trade unions and their members have a long history of standing side-by-side 

with oppressed people and of defending the right to protest against apartheid and 

genocide.  

 

We therefore encourage all branches to ensure the CWU has a good turnout at the 

Palestine Solidarity Campaign demonstration in London on Saturday the 15th of February. 

The march will leave from Whitehall at 12 noon. We encourage members to join the ‘trade 

union bloc’ of the march, where many of our members have been marching in recent 

months, which will assemble from 11:30am near the Women of World War 2 memorial on 

Richmond Terrace.  

 

You can find out more information about the national demonstrations organised by the 

PSC here. Please circulate this information to members and if you have any further 

questions, please contact dlynch@cwu.org. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

    
 

Dave Ward      

General Secretary  

https://palestinecampaign.org/events/
mailto:dlynch@cwu.org

